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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Amber Barnes, Pacific Regional Director

Date:

09/10/2020


Subject:
NADE Pacific Region 2020 End of Year Report
The Pacific Region director received updates from the following chapters: Nevada, Arizona, and Idaho. 
Nevada reported they resumed monthly meetings via skype.  They celebrated NDPW.  They had trivia contests daily with $25 eGift card prizes.  They donated money to three Square Food Bank based on claim closures. Their fundraising store continues to operate at the Carson City location, but is closed in Las Vegas.  They are holding off on elections, but will revisit monthly.
Arizona voted in a new board. The new 2020-2021 AzADE Board: 

Danielle Tullos – President Maritza Brown – Vice President Dalene Apodaca – Treasurer

Amber Barnes – Secretary
Idaho responded they have no updates since the last update of February 2020.

The other chapters did not respond.

The Pacific Region awarded the membership monies donated to Louisa Babcock and Christina Darby.
